Meet your Allen Road PTO Board!



President, Gina Baker: I currently have a daughter in third grade with 2 more spunky Baker girls not far behind. We as a family are active members in the community. I am passionate about creating a safe, fun learning environment for our children. We attend Allen Road not by chance but by choice! I am looking forward to the year ahead as your PTO Co-President!!!! GBaker830@Outlook.com



Vice President, Susan Smith: I currently have a 1st grader at A.R.E. When I am not working full time, I enjoy watching my children play sports as well as spending time with family and friends. I am humbled to be a part of the numerous parents, teachers and staff that makes A.R.E. an exceptional place for our children to learn and grow. I am, also the Chairperson for our popular Labor of Love Dinner. Please email me if you want to volunteer to help that night, we have a lot of fun! Looking forward to seeing you at our next meeting! sassysuz1981@yahoo.com



Vice President, Nikki Bomasuto: My favorite little guy in the world is a first grader at Allen Road and we are so grateful to be a part of this community. We spend our free time at the karate studio and with our family and friends. I am honored to be a part of the PTO and to play a role in creating a safe, fun environment for our kids. Please consider getting involved, not only will you help make a difference but you will gain amazing friends yourself. Don't hesitate to reach out and let me know how I can help you. nikkibomasuto@gmail.com



Recording Secretary, Heidi Soyster: I currently have a son in 3rd grade and a preschool-aged daughter. I served two years as PTO treasurer and now fill the role of recording secretary and Playground Committee Chair! I love Allen Road because of the staff, the kids, and their wonderful families. I like to be a part of the PTO because it helps me keep a finger on the pulse of my child's education, mingle with staff and other moms, and learn about ways I can help my child's school. I hope you will join us for a PTO meeting sometime to see what it's all about!! Any questions about how our PTO earns and spends money, please do not hesitate to contact me at areptotreasurer@gmail.com



Treasurer, Jackie Raymond: My little guy is currently in 1st grade at Allen Road, and his sister isn't far behind. When not at work, I spend summers chasing the kids in the Adirondacks with our extended family, and winters baking and reading (and chasing the kids!). I graduated from CNS, and after 9 long years out of state, moved back to NY. We specifically chose the NSCSD because I was so happy with my education and experience, and we were lucky enough to find a house allowing them to go to Allen Road! I'm excited to be part of the PTO as it allows me to have a better idea of what's going on at the school, get involved, and hopefully make a difference for these kids, and to meet fun new friends. I'm looking

forward to meeting you! jmbraymond@gmail.com



After School Enrichment Coordinator, Michelle Altieri Grotto: I have 3 kids who have attended Allen Road Elementary. Currently I have a daughter in 1st grade and a son in 4th grade. My oldest daughter just graduated from Allen Road. I have been a stay at home mom for the past 10 years but am excited to be starting a new career in the Aesthetics industry. My family is very active in sports and we enjoy spending time together at camp. I am very happy to be a part of Allen Road Elementary community and look forward to a fantastic school year. areptoase@gmail.com



Corresponding Secretary/Box Top Coordinator, Melissa Brown: Hi I'm a current Allen Rd parent of a 2nd and 4th grader. I've lived in the Liverpool area most of my life. I'm the box top coordinator and feel it's important to help the school for our children's sake. Collect all those Boxtops you can and send them to school! You can also register & help Allen Road with Boxtops points ONLINE! Click here: www.boxtops4education.com/earn/sweepstakes to help! I love being part of the Allen Rd. family. Email me at: Lilmommamcb@gmail.com



Publicity, Lacey Leonardi: We are so happy that our daughter is at Allen Road! The staff, administration, and other Allen Road families are now part of OUR family! Accessibility is the BIG positive I'd say you will find at Allen Road. Please consider joining the Allen Road PTO in some capacity. It really helps to connect you with the school and your child's education and future. When I am not working, you will probably find me at Allen Road. Please reach out if you need anything! Lacey.Leonardi@charter.com



Building Principal, David Lunden: Having served as the Principal at Allen Road for more than 15 years, Mr. Lunden is a father of four, former special education teacher, and has spent his 23+ year educational career all in the North Syracuse Central School District. He considers it an honor and privilege to care for your kids, lead our staff, and serve the greatest school in the district!

Not pictured: Yearbook Coordinator, Brad Baker and Donation Coordinator, Paul Ross